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A message from the head teacher... 

Dear parents,  

First and foremost I would like to express my hanks to all the parents who volun-

teered their time to talk to Lewknor children at Big Me Day. It was my first Big Me Day 

and it’s clearly a really nice event that we should continue to support moving for-

ward. As a mini careers day for primary children it really enhances children’s personal 

development and more widely, just a really interesting afternoon for the children. 

We had such a varied group of careers from doctors to singers to video game design-

ers to plane engineers. Furthermore, it was really nice message for children to see 

more ‘creative’ careers that they often think ‘aren't for me’ or impossible to get into 

or make a living from.  

Elsewhere in the school, the stage has gone up in the church for our nativity and chil-

dren have been busy practising. It promises to be a really lovely show and it always 

gets you in the mood for Christmas as we approach the special time of advent. 

Thanks finally to FOLS for telling parents all about what they do in celebration assem-

bly, we have the disco coming up this Saturday 30th so if you can spare 30mins to 

help out, I’m sure the FOLS team would it appreciate it.  

Mr Powell  

Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Head teacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Attendance 

Attendance for this year is 95%. 

We have been above 96% for the last 4 

weeks. 
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SMARTS winners for this week 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  
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Aria was awarded a friendship value ambassador award for being an 

amazing friend to all and a key resolver of conflicts.  

You clearly are an amazing friend to all; fantastic stuff! 
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 Upper Juniors — Big Me Day  
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Lower Juniors —Big Me Day  
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Reception —Big Me Day  
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Infants —Big Me Day  



Mr Powell 

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

Dear lord, we pray for all the support staff who play such an important role in 

creating a safe and welcoming environment for our children. We pray that they 

would be filled with compassion and grace, and that they would know the joy of 

making a difference in the lives of others.  

Amen  

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

1 John 4:19  We love because he first loved us.  

Gourmand  

Noun 

A person who enjoys 

eating  

https://www.biblestudytools.com/1-john/4-19.html


DIARY DATES 
DECEMBER  

December 3rd—Whole School Panto @The Oxford Playhouse—funded by 

FOLS. 

Friday 6th December —Christingle Service  

Wednesday 11th December—Nativity performance—1330 

Thursday 12th December—Nativity performance—1500 

Friday 13th December—1520 — Purchase Christmas arts and crafts made by 

children for FOLS 

Tuesday 17th December — Whole School Christmas lunch  

Wednesday 18th December —Last day of school for pupils, school finishes 

at 1330, no after school club on this day. 

JANUARY  

Friday 24th January—Whole School to Music concert at Sheldonian Theatre 

Oxford—funded by Arts grant from former pupil.  

January 27th—31st—Book Fair - Every day after school in Upper Juniors  

 

 

 

 

 

 


